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                  Bringing Communities Together with a Multicultural Unity Celebration 

Greetings Potential Community Partner: 

Lion on Judah Academy, is a 501c3, Christian centered academy. On May 20, 2017 we will be 
hosting our inaugural, Community Multicultural Unity Celebration. The purpose of the event is to 
spotlight our ability as communities to stand together in love. When we work together in trust 
and unity it benefits us all.   

Based on data from neighborhoodscouts.com, there were 32 murders, 188 rapes, 526 robberies 
and 1,800 assaults in our communities during 2016. We believe that this event will help us stand 
against these acts and bring families, communities, schools, businesses and governments the 
power to build great communities that work for all.  

We need the support of organizations like yours to help make this event a success. Your 
contribution or donation will empower us to exhibit the current crime statistics and combat 
against the elements which produce blemishes in our communities. Community partners will be 
spotlighted by the following: 
 
 

• Your banner and logo will appear on the academy website 

• Your banner and logo will be displayed at the Community Multicultural Unity Celebration 

• Your business will be mentioned during radio appearances 

 

To do this, we need ideas and understanding to work together on May 20, 2017. I hope we have 
the focus to take the long view and build a structure that holds a foundation together for better 
communities, we want for generations to come. At each step we learned how to come together 
to solve our challenges and accomplish greater things than we could alone. As our case is new, 
so we must think anew, act anew, it’s an honor to be a part of making this Community 
Multicultural Unity Celebration a great journey together. 

 Thank you for being part of this community celebration, and thanks for everything you do to 
help make this community multicultural day an event that will become part of our annual get 
together, Let’s make our Community great again, NOW.  

 Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact Judith Shealey or Lorene 
Walker at 407-557-8116 
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